What's Happening At Wecon Systems





July 2018 Volume 13, Number 3

In This Issue

- Welcome
- BBQ Luncheon
- On Going and Completed Projects
- New Team Members

Proudly Supporting



Contact Us For Details

Contact Us

line.

whaws@weconsystems.com

If you wish to be removed from this mailing list simply email whaws@weconsystems.com With remove in the subject

Welcome

To the third edition of What's Happening at Wecon Systems "WHAWS" newsletter for the year 2018. The first day of summer (aka the summer solstice) has come and gone. From the "longest day of the year" a day receiving the most hours of sunlight in a year each day in passing now becomes marginally shorter. During the week leading up to and through the recently observed Canada Day holiday, we experienced our first bout of unrelenting heat and humidity setting new records along the way. We sure could use the rain to give us a break from this weather and to provide some relief for the grass and our gardens. Companies have begun to evaluate traditional vacation schedules requested by their employees and are making arrangements to provide coverage for those in the fortunate position to have time off during this popular time of the year.

As business opportunities develop our customer base continues to grow. We welcome our new business associates and extend thanks to our existing customers alike. Please remember during the upcoming summer period, some of our suppliers take this opportunity to schedule shut downs. If you happen to be considering an upcoming project during this time period, please ensure your orders are released to us as soon as possible to avoid the possibility of a delay resulting from a pending summer shut down.

As a single source integrator, we can be contacted concerning any of your material handling inquiries or requirements. We are able to provide our customers with a complete line of products to suit small or single conveyor applications or the prospect of an all-encompassing major turnkey system. Whatever your requirement, give us a call you'll be glad you did. Be sure to check out the news and events tab on our web page on a regular basis to keep updated on our current business activities.

BBQ Luncheon

In appreciation of the team's efforts and commitments, it was decided to hold a team appreciation first BBQ luncheon of the year. The event gave us the chance and the opportunity to sit back and take a break away from the day to day challenges of work. Everyone that is except Will who graciously cooked up a variety of BBQ selections to satisfy all appetites. It provided the team a "well deserved" moment to rejuvenate and revitalize in preparation for the upcoming season.





What's Happening At Wecon Systems





July 2018 Volume 13, Number 3

In This Issue

- Welcome
- BBQ Luncheon
- On Going and Completed Projects
- New Team Members

Proudly Supporting



Contact Us For Details

Contact Us

whaws@weconsystems.com

If you wish to be removed from this mailing list simply email

whaws@weconsystems.com With remove in the subject line.

On Going and Completed Projects

- Our installation team has just completed the installation for a system upgrade at a 3PL facility here in Mississauga. The customer chose Wecon to provide these upgrades due to the implementation of an earlier installation at these facilities. Wecon took an active role in its coordination and implementation to ensure schedules were met and maintained in support of the customers' requirements.
- We are still waiting for approval and the go ahead from the customer to complete the installation of the overhead waste conveyor for the picking and distribution system for a warehousing and distributing center in Calgary. This project was awarded to us based on our past performance locally with this customer. Wecon provided the mechanical installation for the job and was responsible for coordinating all phases of this project.
- We have been awarded the mechanical and electrical installation to upgrade and modify the existing conveyor system at the regional distribution center for a global footwear facility in the eastern Ontario area. Wecon will oversee and coordinate all mechanical and electrical installation activities in support of the job.
- We were recently awarded the job to supply the conveyor equipment and the implementation of the technology
 associated with this equipment for the new multi-channel distribution centre for an iconic Canadian clothing retailer
 here in the Peel Region. Wecon will oversee all aspects of the job.
- The decommissioning of a distribution warehouse north of Toronto and its subsequent turnover to the new tenant
 for warehousing activities has been completed. The job has provided a significant amount of used equipment consisting of 30" wide MDR conveyor that is available for resale. For details concerning this equipment please contact
 us.
- We have a large assortment of good quality used equipment available for sale at tremendous savings. Included in this is a significant amount of used 24" and 36" nominal width lineshaft, 30" nominal width sliderbed conveyors and 18" wide nominal width 1.9" gravity conveyors on 4" centers available in our used equipment inventory. This used equipment is refurbished providing the customer with a product comparable to new at a fraction of the cost. Customers continue to realize the benefits of incorporating used equipment into their projects as it can be supplied in most cases quicker and at significant cost savings over the cost of new equipment. On-hand used equipment inventories continually change and are subject to sales volumes. Contact any of our sales professionals for details regarding availability of equipment types and sizes.
- The 7th Annual Steps to End Violence Against Women Walk will be held on August 26, 2018 at J.C. Saddington Park, 53 Lake Street, Port Credit, Mississauga from 9:30AM to 1:00PM. Join our team of "walkers" to help raise money for this very worthy cause Interim Place.

If you have any material handling inquiry, please give any of our experienced and qualified sales, installation or service professionals a call and they will be happy to help answer your questions. We con Systems is always available to assist you when it comes to answering questions concerning your conveyor or material handling inquiries. No matter the size or nature of the project you may be considering, contact any of our specialists to ensure all phases of the job are covered. They can be reached at We con Systems by calling (905) 624-6499 or alternately they can be contacted via e-mail through:

info@weconsystems.com, service@weconsystems.com or sales@weconsystems.com.

Our team of professionals generates "Guaranteed Results".

What's Happening At Wecon Systems





July 2018 Volume 13, Number 3

In This Issue

- Welcome
- BBQ Luncheon
- On Going and Completed Projects
- New Team Members

Proudly Supporting



Contact Us For Details

Contact Us

whaws@weconsystems.com

If you wish to be removed from this mailing list simply email

whaws@weconsystems.com With remove in the subject line.

New Team Members

Here we grow again. Due to our current sales workload and to further promote our name in the material handling field we have two new members joining our team of qualified individuals. Each individual brings strengths and accountability to complement our team and to support our customer requirements.

Account Manager

Can Gursoz has joined us and has become the newest member of our sales team. He has a mechanical and business background that will augment our sales team. He will be focusing primarily on the Dorner product line in addition to spending time generating new sales leads with our customers.



Project Manager

Robert Burk has joined us and has become the newest member of our project management team. He has 20 plus years of designing, engineering and project managing experience in the material handling industry. He will focus on our current and upcoming projects to provide a liaison between the customers and ourselves.

